Behavior at Jr. Thespian District 5 Festival

This is a special reminder that all students attending the Festival are representatives of Booker Middle School and the VPA Magnet Program and should behave accordingly.  All BMS school and Sarasota County District rules and regulations apply (including dress code).  Any student in violation of these rules or additional rules laid out by the Thespian District will be asked to leave the festival immediately providing their own transportation home from Blake High School.  Each individual case will be reviewed by Ms. Mills and BMS Administration in order to determine if further consequences are warranted.

Please read the following special circumstance regarding cell phones:

Cell Phones: Any use of a cellular/electronic device during a performance will result in as students badge being marked, visitor/chaperones arm band will be removed and they will no longer be admitted in a performance area the remainder of the Festival. An email will be sent to the sponsor and principal of the troupe’s school.  

Please sign below to indicate you understand and will comply with the behavior expectations on the day of the Festival.  Return to Ms. Mills with your permission slip.

I understand that I am a representative of BMS and the VPA program and I may be asked to leave the Festival if I do not meet the expectations:

Student Signature: ___________________________________________________

I understand that I will need to provide immediate transportation home for my child should he/she be asked to leave the Festival due to unacceptable behavior including the use of a cell phone:

Parent Signature: ____________________________________________________
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